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Cherry Creek Village North 

Please visit us at: www.ccvillagenorth.org 

 

 

 

CCVN 

Civic Association  

Board Members 

 
Dean Goss-President 
  4543 S. Akron St. 
  klayartist@aol.com 
 
Frank Hare-Vice-President 
  4630 S. Akron St. 
  frank@beyondtechnology.net 
 
Karen Kronauge-Treasurer 
  4296 S. Akron St. 
  kkronauge@comcast.net 
 
Barbara Dorsey-Welcome  
  4524 S. Alton St. 
  tomdorent@prodigy.net 
 
Mary Lou Smith 
  4410 S. Alton St. 
  marylou7@4edisp.net 
 
Jennifer Lace 
  9191 E. Radcliff Pl. 
  robandjenlace@comcast.net 
 
Rick Spoor 
  9151 E. Radcliff Pl. 
  rwspoor@yahoo.com 
 
Amber Pleiss 
4230 S. Alton Pl. 
amberpleiss@comcast.net 
 
Paul Oppegard 
9178 E. Tufts 
paulroppegard@gmail.com 
 
 
 
Chris Leonard-Exec. Director 
 4281 S. Alton Pl. 
 woodyandz@aol.com 

 
 

Halloween Blast...Spookier Than Ever! 

 
A great big thank-you to the gang on E. Radcliff Pl. for hosting a magnificent 
Halloween party! Neighbors gathered together to celebrate and share the fun 
with our Chili Cook-Off, Trujillo’s Grill Stand, an array of costumes (young 
and old) and a great Trick or Treat send off with prizes.  The Master of Cere-
monies was none other than our CCVNHOA President, Dean Goss, who may 

have been the spookiest of all! A special thanks to Leah Marie for all the 
fabulous Halloween prizes for all the kids!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING ANNUAL MEETING 
 
Our CCVNHOA Annual Meeting will be held December 15th at 7pm at Hope 
United Methodist Church.  This is your opportunity to voice your opinion, make 
suggestions, get updated on neighborhood and community activities, make a dif-
ference and meet new and old friends.  We will be having various community 
leaders join us including our Councilmen and representatives from Greenwood 
Village’s Building Department, Code Enforcement and Police Department.  Please 
plan on attending  this very important gathering. 



 
  
 

 
Greenwood Village’s Parks, Trails and Recreation Commission will be meeting on November 23rd at City Hall at 
7pm.  Residents are welcome.    Since CCVN backs up to GV’s largest park, it is always good to be updated. 
 

 
Thanksgiving! Enjoy your day and be thankful for your many blessings….especially living in CCVN! 
 
 
 
 
Holiday Party!  Come join your neighbors in celebrating the start of the Holiday Season.  Hosted by 
Rick and Daphyne Reiff at 4677 S. Akron Street.  Party starts at 7pm and this is an Adults Only func-
tion. 
 

 
Our delightful Hayride tradition continues this year on Friday, December 10th from 4:30 to 6:30pm. 
Hosted by the Geraci family at 4357 S. Yosemite Ct. 

 
 

The beloved and slimming Cookie Exchange on Sunday, December 12th from 3-5pm!  Come share some old 
and new favorites and bring home a wonderful Holiday supply of goodies. Hosted by Mimi Hackley at 4398 S. 
Akron St.  

 
CCVN Social Committee is looking for committee members to help coordinate upcoming events including the Progressive din-
ner in February, the Easter Egg Hunt, and 4th of July events.  If you are interested in serving on the committee or hosting an 
event, please contact Jenny Mancini at jcmancini@comcast.net or 720-529-6602 

 
 

We want to sincerely thank all neighbors who have generously hosted events this past few months.   

You are what makes this place so great! 
 
  

Upcoming Events you Won’t Want To Miss 
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WHAT’S NEXT FOR ART? 
Presented by Mark Nelson 

Thursday, December 9, 6 p.m. 

 
The 20th Century Art Lecture Series started with the many 
styles of Pablo Picasso, then the non-art of the Dada artists, 
The styles of the ’60s and ’70s and now will end with a look 
at the art and artists that are making an impact today. 
 
Tickets can be purchased at the Curtis Arts & Humanities 
Center for $5 either in advance or at the door. 
 

Call 303-797-1779 to RSVP 

Where in the world? 

 
(Or at least in Cherry Creek Village North), can you 
find these two cute puppies with their very own 
fenced in picture frames?  Come to the Annual 
Meeting on December 15th to find out! 



Re-Welcome! 

Our mailman, Jim Davalos, who had been  absent for around a year due to 
USPS routing changes has rejoined us by his request.  Jim has delivered 
mail to this neighborhood for nearly 10 years, and you might want to say 
“Hello” and welcome him back to the Village.  Jim loves his route in our 
area and chose to come back because, “All the people are so friendly 
here.” Glad to have you back, Jim! 

 

Remodeling?  Re-

landscaping? 

Don’t forget that our covenants 
require you to have any changes 
approved by the HOA architec-
tural committee.  The form is on 
our website at ccvillagenorth.org 
and requests can be mailed to: 
 
Cherry Creek Village North 
HOA 
9000 E. Tufts Ave. 
Greenwood Village, CO  80111 
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ALL HOA Board Meetings 
HOA Board meetings are gener-
ally held the 2nd Tuesday of 
each month.  The next meeting 
will be held on  
August at Chris Leonard’s home 
at 4281 S. Alton Pl. at 7 PM. 
 
Any resident is welcome to at-
tend meetings and new board 
members are always welcome! 

 

Managing Your Pets 

Unfortunately, we had a recent pet attack in the 
neighborhood where an unleashed dog escaped 
from its home and viciously attacked a leashed 
dog on the sidewalk.  It is very important to keep 
your pets either contained or leashed at all times.  
It is also the responsibility of the owners of the 
attacking pet to cover any damages/medical ex-
penses of the victim if the victim was following 
the laws.  We all want to keep both our two 
legged and four legged residents safe! 

For those of you who may be look-
ing for something new and different, 
or familiar and friendly, the Village 
has two ongoing groups that always 
welcome new faces. 
 
Bunco - Light fun and no experi-
ence necessary!  Bunco meets the 
4th Tuesday of each month. Next 
game is October 27th at the home of 
Jenny Mancini.  Sound like fun?  
Call Shelly Goss at 303-779-0479. 
  
Book Club - Expand your mind and 
enjoy your neighbors.  Book Club 
meets approximately every 6 
weeks.  The next meeting is October 
22nd and the book is “A Thread of 
Grace”  by Maria Doria Russell.  
Kathy Lindquist-Kleissler will be 
hosting at 4208 S. Alton St. 
 Interested?  Call Maile Feick at 
796-9301.   

Join in the 

Neighborhood Fun 

 

You Will Be Missed! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On October 22, we lost a friend and ad-
vocate in a traffic accident.  Don Morri-
son was a longtime resident of Cherry 
Creek Village North, and our District 4 
City Councilman from 1993 to 1999.  
Don worked very hard not only for 
CCVN residents but for all Greenwood 
Village businesses and homeowners. 
 
Don was known for his cheerful Can-Do 

attitude, his fiscal responsibility, his pas-
sion and advocacy for his home town 
and his love for his family and friends. 
 
We join together in sending his wife, 
Jean, his children and grandchildren our 
condolences.   
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NEIGHBORHOODNEIGHBORHOODNEIGHBORHOODNEIGHBORHOOD    

BUSINESSESBUSINESSESBUSINESSESBUSINESSES    

   35 Years Experience  
 
International Artist  
Individual Bone Structure Analysis 
Computerized Perms  
Natural Youthful Color 

 

    303-771-4494 

  Hairstylist Sunny  Weber  

PROFESSIONAL SEWING BY JOANNEPROFESSIONAL SEWING BY JOANNE 

Get your home ready for the Holidays! 

Retired professional sewer with over 50 years of experience will create 
valances, curtains, slip covers, duvet covers, pillows, Holiday chair 
caps or whatever you need to brighten up your home for the upcoming 
season and year. 

Reasonable rates and fast service. 

Reference: Chris Leonard 

Call Joanne  303-627-1672  

 

VOLVO 940 TURBO 

WAGON 

FOR SALE 

$5,500.00 
 

Call Sunny 303-547-8138 

or email at ragettyann@live.com 


